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The pumpkins are coming on October 5!  Please 
come help us unload an entire trailer load near 
the Front Circle at 9 am.  No need to register, just 
meet us at the church at 9.  We need lots of volun-
teers!  

TRUNK OR TREAT! 
Sunday, October 27, 4:30-6:30 pm
Costume carnival, games, story time in the pump-
kin patch, prizes for car decorations, hot dog din-
ner, and of course CANDY as you trunk or treat 
around to each car!! Everyone welcome. 
			   	 ~Details on page 2

Your family is cordially invited to attend the
50th Birthday Celebration

of
Wesley Memorial School!

A “Homecoming Gathering” of Children, Parents, Teachers ~alumni & cur-
rently enrolled~ and the Loving Congregation of Wesley Memorial UMC!

Sunday, October 13
11:00 	 Family Worship, Sanctuary
Special Recognitions/Wesley 
Memorial School Choir will sing. 
(Childcare for 3 years & younger)

12:00  	 Birthday Luncheon, Dining Hall
$6 Adult meal from Real Creations: chicken pie, 
baked apples and green beans.  $4 child’s meal from 
Umphy’s: chicken leg & thigh, mashed pots w/gravy 
and biscuit.  Including: Party decorations, children’s 
creative art display and birthday cakes donated by 
Jane’s Cake Box!
Reservations needed for luncheon and worship child-
care by October 8th. Call Susan Sumpter or Susan 
Kelley, 884-4232. You may pre-pay for luncheon or 
pay at the door.	      ~More WMS history page 7
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Contact: Debbie Foust
Director of Children & Family Ministry
812-4804
dfoust@wesleymemorial.org

Children & Family Ministry...

TRUNK OR TREAT! 
Sunday, October 27, 4:30-6:30 pm
Fun for all ages! Be sure to wear your costume. Come 
and enjoy all the fun activities.  Costume carnival, 
story time in the pumpkin patch, games, pumpkin 
decorating,  hay rides, music,  hot dog dinner, prizes 
for car decorations , and of course CANDY as you 
trunk r treat around to each car!!
Hot Dog Dinner beginss at 5 pm. Cost is $3.00 per 
adult or child. Pay at the event; no reservations nec-
essary.
To register to decorate your car, SUV or van and 
distribute candy for Trunk or Treating please contact 
Melissa Coley at 812-4806 or mcoley@wesleymemo-
rial.org.  

Volunteers needed to:
•	 Donate candy for distribution (baskets outside 

each worship space).
•	 Set up and decorate
•	 Clean up after the event
•	 Help with games
•	 Chat with families and help with information and 

directions.
Contact Debbie Foust if you are able to help out with 
the volunteer opportunities listed above.

Children’s Sunday School         
It is so good to see the children back 
in all the Sunday schools classes. The 
teachers are doing a great job helping 
children learn about Old Testament 
Judges and Kings like Deborah, Hannah, Samuel and 
David.
Would you like to help a child grow deeper in their 
faith?  Help serve on a teaching team.  You can assist, 
or lead 1 or more times a month.  You will be blessed 
so much by being in one of our classes. 

Bible Explorers
Kindergarten – 5th Graders
Sunday, October 6, 13, 20 & November 3, 10 
4:45–6:00 pm in the Children’s Gathering Space

Come have fun with your friends while learning 
God’s Word in fun and exciting ways.  

This weekly Christ-centered program helps children 
grow as whole persons and learn to make Christ 
Lord in every aspect of life. 

Three age level groups: Scooters–K’s; Voyagers–1st & 
2nd Grades; Pathfinders–3rd-5th Grades

Children will complete activities to earn Bible and 
Activity awards.  Register your child by October 4 
to participate. Brochures and registrations forms 
are available on the Elementary Hall display or by 
contacting Melissa Coley at mcoley@wesleymemo-
rial.org or Debbie Foust at dfoust@wesleymemorial.
org. Cost will be $10.00 for new participants and 
$5.00 for returning participants.

Milk shelf staple)
Fruit juice 
Meat products 
(no Vienna sau-
sage).

Special needs:

Collection bins are in the Narthex, Fellowship Hall 
Lobby and Administrative Building Lobby.

_____________________________
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Bible Study

Contact: Adam Vernon
Director of Student Ministries
812-4812
avernon@wesleymemorial.org

Youth News...

Ways to Connect:

Spookywoods - October 20
Spookywoods for all youth: Are Wesley Memorial 
Youth up to the challenge of Spookywoods? We will 
meet at the church at 7 pm and travel to Kersey Val-
ley; we will head into Spookywoods around 8 and 
see who makes it out! Online registrations are due 
October 15. Cost $20

Ways to Serve:

Pumpkin Patch: October 5 - 31
Pumpkins will be delivered on 
October 5 at 9 am. Please 
come and help us unload a 
full truck load on the front 
lawn. This year’s Pumpkin Patch will run from
October 5 -31;  Sunday-Friday 12 noon - 7 pm and 
new this year Saturday 9 am - 7 pm on the front cor-
ner lot! We need lots of volunteers to help us make 
this a great event. We would like to offer weekly 
story time, photo opportunities and sell lots of 
pumpkins. If you are willing to come out, meet new 
folks from our community, and support our stu-
dents, please contact Mendy Kearns our volunteer 
coordinator at kearns@northstate.net; 906-2407 or 
Melissa Coley at 812-4806 or mcoley@wesleymemo-
rial.org.
 
Trunk or Treat - October 27
The students are invited to serve as a part of the 
ministry team at Truck or Treat.  We are looking for 
students to help with set-up and tear-down, serving 
meals, and stocking cars with candy on October 27 
from 4:30 to 6:30 pm.  If you can help please contact 
Adam.  

Ways to Grow:
 
High School Workshop: November 1 - 3
We will travel to Mt. Shepherd Retreat Center on 
Caraway Mountain. Students will enjoy activities like 
canoeing, hiking, fire tower and more! Registrations 
are due by October 25. Cost is $120. We will leave 
the church at 5:30 pm and return at noon on Sun-
day. Please bring money for supper on Friday. 

Tsunami Ministries-FX2013: November 8 -10
FX2013 weekend is November 8 -10 at Ridgecrest 
Conference Center in Black Mountain, NC. The 
students will experience loud music, crazy games, 
sports, good food, and a great message. Registra-
tion and payment need to be completed by October 
21. $119 cost includes: Lodging, meals, t-shirt and 
event activities. Every student is invited to attend.

Scenes from the Children’s Home Fence Building 
Project, September 14, 2013 with the Wesley 100.
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Contact: Rev. Kathy Barba Pierce
Associate Pastor for Adult Education 
and Spiritual Formation  
812-4815
kathybp@wesleymemorial.org

Live Alive
Tuesday, October 15
Program:  Amy Southards , Crime-Stoppers Coordinator
Menu for Oct. 15:  Country Style Steak, White Rice, 		
		      Peas, Bread and Dessert
Live Alive meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month:
Live Alive gatherings for adults 55+ with many op-
portunities available for you to enjoy and fellowship 
with one another:
Bingo at 10 am (Fellowship Hall); Book Club at 10:30 
am (Small Dining Room); Corn Hole at 10:30 am 
(Youth Gathering Room); Lunch at 11:45 am (Dining 
Hall); Special Presenter at 12:15 pm (Dining Hall).

If you wish to make a reservation for lunch, you must 
call the Front Desk by 10 am the Friday prior to our 
Live Alive gathering (884-2204).  Lunch is $6. Every-
one is encouraged to bring a canned good to help 
support West End Ministries.   

Saturday, October 12, YOU ARE INVITED to join 
us as we pray.  Between 8-11 am, we will be walk-
ing around the church and praying for this church, 
its ministries, this community, and so much more.  
Bring a friend, your small group, your family, and/or 
your dog to walk with you!  When you come, register 
at the table in front of the administrative building.
We will give you prayer cards to guide your prayer 
time or you may pray on your own.  When you’re 
done walking, we will register how many times you 
walked around the church.  Let’s beat our record last 
spring of 47 walkers praying over 70 miles.  Make 
this your time with God, while lifting up this church 
and all that we are and all that we do!  See you there! 
If you can’t be with us that morning, please pray 
wherever you are during those hours.  Let’s be in 
prayer together as the body of Christ!  
Any questions, please contact Kathy Barba Pierce at 
812-4815 or kathybp@wesleymemorial.org. 

Preparing For Christmas 
This fall, we are offering classes to prepare us for the 
Christmas rush.  We often find ourselves worn out or 
exhausted after the Christmas season, with all of our 
gatherings and parties and special events.  Well, this 
year we are going to explore ways that we can re-
evaluate our priorities this Christmas through story 
and study. 
Beginning October 30, we will be offer a Wednesday 
night class where we will read four classic Christmas 
stories. We will explore their meaning for us as we 
approach this Christmas season.  This class, “The 
Meaning of Christmas”, will be a four week class led 
by Kathy Barba Pierce.  Books will only cost $8.  
Beginning November 4, we will begin another class 
on Monday mornings at 9:15 am that will last five 
weeks.  This class will begin to “Tackle the Christmas 
Crazies.”  Kathy Barba Pierce will lead us through 
a study that will help us prioritize our Christmas 
schedule so that it feeds our souls rather than sap-
ping it.  The books will cost $11.  
To register for either of these classes, please contact 
Melissa Coley at 812-4806 or mcoley@wesleyme-
morial.org.  The books will be available at the Front 
Desk two weeks prior to the classes beginning.  

for our Adults...Prayer Walk...
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The deadline for article 
submission for the Novem-

ber issue of the HeartBeat 
will be October 10. To submit 

information for the Heart-
Beat contact:  Russ Pierce at  
rpierce@wesleymemorial.org 
or 812-4800.

_____________________________

_____________________________

The Wesley Ringers Handbell Choir had fun with a kick-off Ice 
Cream bar and games with Mr. Frank.  This group of 2nd-5th 
graders meet on Wednesdays from 4:15-5:00 pm.

Carillon Choir Notes 
Carolyn Hall–Interim 
Director Carillon Choir

Upcoming 
Worship leadership 
opportunities:
Nov. 3 		  8:45 am 	 Contemporary Service
Nov. 17            11:00 am	 Stewardship Service 

Rehearsals for October are in the Adult Choir room 
in the Music Department on10/6, 10/13, 10/20 
and 10/27 from 4:00-4:45 pm.  Children are always 
welcome to bring a friend at any time to choir.  The 
more singers the merrier!  Parents, thank you for 
your support and encouragement as I work to pro-
vide your chorister with a faith based music educa-
tion.  Welcome to our new Carillon Choir Assistants 
from UNCG! Ms. Haley and Ms. Virginia

Purposes of Children’s Choirs
•	 to make the choir a religious, educational, ar-

tistic, and recreational factor in the lives of its 
members

•	 to develop and foster a sense of worship
•	 to train members in Christian ideals and church-

manship
•	 to encourage a sense of personal responsibility
•	 to develop the spirit in cooperation
•	 to present worthy music, well prepared
•	 to influence, with these high ideals, as many chil-

dren as possible.
	                 ~Helen Kemp, Music in Church Education with Children

Now is the perfect time to join the Chancel Choir!  
There will be a choir retreat for starting Christmas 
music on Saturday, September 28, from 9:30 am until 
12 noon.  If you can only sing at Christmas time, this 
would be the perfect time to join us.  Regular re-
hearsals are on Wednesdays from 6:45-8:15 pm.  We 
look forward to seeing you.

Campbell Choral Scholar Luncheon
Jimmy and Anne Carroll hosted the Choral Scholars 
and Frank and Kathy Pifferetti for a scrumptious 
meal at their home on September 15.  Rev. Betty 
Jeanne Day gave the blessing.

A delicious fried chicken dinner was served. After 
the chocolate cake and ice cream was served, a 
short meeting was held about upcoming services 
and rehearsals through the Christmas season. Betty 
Jeanne Day and Dottie O'Connor assisted with the 
festivities.

From Music in Church Education with Children. Copyright (c) 1970 
Choristers Guild. Used by permission.

Carillon’s in rehearsal,
come join us!
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Stewardship...

Sunday Afternoon Movie
42: The Jackie Robinson Story
November 3

Did you know that baseball 
legend Jackie Robinson, who 
broke the race barrier in Major 
League baseball, was Meth-
odist? And Robinson’s faith 
was one reason Branch Rickey, 
general manager of the Brook-
lyn Dodgers and also a devout 
Methodist, decided to sign him.

Join us for a screening of 42, the critically acclaimed 
2013 movie, which tells the story of two men who 
changed the game of baseball.  And, hear what 
Harrison Ford, as Branch Rickey, has to say about 
Methodists.

Whether you love baseball or just a great story, 
you’ll love this movie.

42
Sunday, November 3

3 – 6 pm in the Dining Hall
Rated PG-13

Popcorn and Snacks
Free. No reservations necessary.
http://42movie.warnerbros.com

Childcare is available at no charge. Please call Susan 
Kelley at 884-4232 to reserve.

SAVE THE DATES: The Cultural Awareness Team 
will sponsor a series exploring our role as Method-
ists and Christians in the community with speak-
ers representing several community agencies and 
organizations. Wednesdays, November 6, 13 and 20, 
6:45 p.m. Watch for details in the weeks ahead. 

Contact: Rev. Russ Pierce
Executive Pastor
812-4800
rpierce@wesleymemorial.org
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Wesley Memorial School...

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, Wesley Memorial School!
50 Years Old & You Never Looked Better!

Contact: Susan Sumpter
Director of Wesley Memorial School
884-4232
ssumpter@wesleymemorial.org

Soon after our congregation moved to 1225 Chest-
nut Drive, a Commission on Education Team began 
to envision a preschool of Christian nurture to occur 
on weekdays as well as on Sunday.  During 1962-3 
the congregation was presented with exciting news!  
Ann Tyler, Director of Children’s Work, announced a 
fall opening of the first Through-The-Week Kinder-
garten.

“Kindergarten I” ( one year away from First Grade) 
was limited to 25 children of church members and 
immediately filled!   Lead Teacher Mrs. Jane Duncan 
visited all students in their homes.  Cost of tuition:   
$12 per month!

Across the years, TTW has certainly grown!  Addi-
tional age-level classes were offered one at a time – 
appearing next for Fours, followed by Threes, Twos, 
Toddlers.  Miles and Slade Gurley can be credited 
with the opening of the weekday Crib Room in 
1978.  Following the surprise birth of twins, Susan 
was most persistent in her pleas to Director Jean 
Bowman for “time out help” for herself and other 
new mothers!  Weekday classes were now open for 
the full range of early childhood years.

Our school’s name has changed to Wesley Memorial 
School – more recognizable and reflective of our 
reputation as leader among preschools with innova-
tive curriculum, best teaching practices, and strong 
family relationships as guided by National Associa-
tion for the Education of Young Children.  150-200 
children are enrolled each year, taught and loved by 
a passionate staff of 25 early childhood profession-
als.

For 50 years WM School has been an outreach to the 
community as a witness of Jesus’ message “Let the 
children come ~ do not hinder them.”  We are grate-
ful for the opportunity to have served thousands of 
God’s children as best as we were able, according 
to the gifts God has given us.  Thank you, God, for 
Wesley Memorial School!
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Contact: Rev. Jared Stine
Associate Pastor for Congregational Care
812-4813
jstine@wesleymemorial.org

Congregational Care...

Congregational Care & HIPAA 
As we move into Fall, we become more aware of the 
health needs of those susceptible to illness and sick-
ness like pneumonia and flu. This reminds us that, 
year-round, those same needs of our congregation 
are always present. God has placed us together as 
a community to enable us to care for one another. 
When Wesley Memorial calls local hospitals to gath-
er the locations and status updates of our members, 
we must have a full and correct name to offer the 
hospital in order to receive any information. The 
Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act 
(HIPAA) passed by Congress does not allow hos-
pitals to disclose information to Wesley Memorial 
unless we first offer a name of the person for whom 
we are looking. 

Therefore, if you have a scheduled surgery or hospi-
talization and desire us to pray and follow-up with 
you, please let the church know. Also, if you have 
a friend or family member who has been hospital-
ized – wherever it may be – a quick phone call to the 
church will ensure your loved one is in our prayers 
and being visited by our clergy. Contact our Recep-
tionist/Administrative Assistant for Congregational 
Care, Cynthia Reddick, at 336-884-2204.

WHOLENESS AND HEALING SERVICE
The Wholeness & Healing Service is a special ser-
vice designed to help participants experiencing 
illness, sickness, or grief. The root of the word heal-
ing in New Testament Greek, sozo, is the same as 
that of salvation or wholeness. If you are seeking 
balance, harmony or wholeness of body, mind, or 
spirit, come and be a part of this special evening. 
All are welcome.

The service will be:
Sunday, November 3

7 pm 
in the Chapel

Followed by a reception in the Asbury Room
Sponsored by the Stephen Ministry

If you desire a one-on-one confidential relation-
ship with someone who can walk with you dur-
ing a difficult time in your life, don’t hesitate to 
contact the Stephen Ministry. Call Rev. Jared Stine 
at 812-4813 or Stephen Leader Mike Flack at 
812-3559. All calls and subsequent meetings are 
confidential.

_____________________________

MISSIONAL NETWORK CELEBRATION
Wesley Memorial has been yoked with 9 other High 
Point United Methodist congregations into a Mis-
sional Network. These Networks are designed to 
foster shared ministry (e.g., cooperative VBS, youth 
programs, Bible Studies; shared mission projects) 
between the congregations in the Network. 

On October 28, 2013, the Mission Network of 
which we are part will hold our annual MISSIONAL 
NETWORK CELEBRATION at Christ UMC at 6 pm. 
The Church Council is encouraged to attend but 
the invitation is open to everyone. Dinner will be 
served, so if you plan to attend, please notify Tish 
Schultheiss at tschultheiss@wesleymemorial.org or 
812-4808.

FINCH PREACHING MISSION
The annual Finch Preaching Mission at Memorial 
United Methodist Church in Thomasville will  be 
held October 13-15, 2013. The preacher will be the 
Reverend Dr. Ron Rand, Executive Director of Up-
Building Ministries. Dr. Rand will preaching at 7:00 
pm Sunday – Tuesday evening.

Contact: Dr. Al Ward
Senior Pastor
812-4808
award@wesleymemorial.org
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United Methodist Women
UMW Board Meeting - Monday, October 7, 10:30 am 
in the Small Dining Room 

UMWomen and UMMen will gather on Saturday, Oc-
tober 5, from 8:30 - 12:30, at Christ UMC on Holden 
Road in Greensboro, for a seminar on Human Traf-
ficking. Call 434-3582 for details. 

UBUNTU Day of Service - Saturday, October 19 at 
Bethlehem Center in Winston-Salem and Pfeiffer 
University in Misenheimer.

Deadline for the UMW Reading Program is Novem-
ber 1. Please submit your book list to the UMW box 
at the church.

UMW Bazaar is Saturday, November 16, doors 
open at 8 am. Over seventy -five vendors will be 
on display, plus a Bake Sale, Silent Auction, General 
Store, and a delicious breakfast and lunch will be 
served. Free Parking and Free Admission. We look 
forward to seeing you ! 

Are you doing fall cleaning or getting ready for 
market ? We’d love to have your gently used items 
for the General Store and Silent Auction portion of 

the Bazaar. Beginning Wednesday, October 9, you 
can drop off your contributions to the Church office 
and we will store them till the Bazaar. Nicely boxed 
PLEASE and no clothing. 

October Circle Meetings:

Angel Tree Circle - Monday, October 7, 7:30 pm at the 
home of Betty Royal, 1235 Wales Court , working on 
Angel Tree Project 

Friendship Circle - Monday, October 14, 11:00 am , in 
the Small Dining Room

Circle #6 - Monday, October 21, 7 pm at the home of 
Lucille Duncan, 606 Huntington Drive

Circle #8 - Monday, October 14, 11:45 am at the 
Pumpkin Patch at the church 

Circle #9 - Tuesday, October 15, 10:30 am in  the Din-
ing Hall 

Circle #11 - Monday, October 21, 11:30 am in the 
Small Dining Room.

Historical Room Open House, October 6
For anybody who would like to see what's on 
display from our congregation's history, the Histori-
cal Room (between the Sanctuary and the Adult 
Sunday School wing) will be open and hosted by a 
committee member after the 11:00 service on the 
first Sunday of each quarter.  Stop in on October 6th 
and take a look, ask questions, etc.

Our Church History...

It is that time again! Don’t forget to order 
your Christmas Memorials…

Call Sue Schoch at the church 
at 812-4811.  You can order 
wreaths (inside and out), trees 
and poinsettias in honor or 
in memory of a loved one 
to decorate the church for 
Christmas.  Don’t wait, 
place your order today.

CHRISTMAS IS A COMIN’…
The Wesley 100 (UMM) will be taking orders for Christmas Trees freshly cut in the NC mountains and ready 
for delivery/pick-up on December 7, 2013. Details to follow. 
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Celebrations...

New members joined September 29:  Titus Johnson (Top Left) joined at 8:30 am; Tony and Susan 
Marino (Top Right) joined at 8:45 am; Jamie and Jennifer Baker (Bottom Left) not pictured son, Dylan; 
Michael and Melanie Bruton (Bottom Right) not pictured daughters, Lillian and Laura Leigh; joined at 
9:45 am.

Please extend a warm Wesley Memorial welcome to our new members 
who joined the church recently!

Welcome, New Members!

Did you know that Sunday Bulletins and Ser-
mons are available on the church website?  On 
the home page in the right side bar, click “Sunday 
Sermons” then choose “Sermons” or “Bulletins” 
and click on the date you want.

Our Prayer Shawl Ministry has made 
and delivered over 1,200 shawls, blankets, 
sweaters and other items! 

You are invited to join this wonderful group on Wednes-
days at 1:30 pm in the Arts & Crafts Room. Contact Laura 
McFalls, 882-1054 or Lee Huff, 887-9165.



IN HONOR OF:

Polly Bingham (in honor of her  90th birthday): 
Mary Jane Lindsay
Marlene Levering: Mary Jane Lindsay

OUR SYMPATHY TO: 

Kay Tucker and family in the death of her brother-
in-law; Alan Vernon Smith on September 22.
Vera Fick and family in the death of her husband; 
William “Will”  George Fick on September 24,

11

We Remember and Honor Our 
Loved Ones

Gifts given through August 2013

Our Church Family...

IN MEMORY OF:

Bryant T. Aldridge (Father of Bryant Aldridge, II & 
Allison Forrester): Mike & Susan Samuel
William M. Blackmon: Mrs. Thayer Coggin
Jean Neal Bryant: Peggy Amos
David Reagan Duncan: Peggy Amos, Ned & Kather-
ine Covington
William Bryan Duncan: Peggy Amos, Mr. & Mrs. Al-
len Beard, Ann & Hollis Gerris, Claryce Norman
Margaret Bradley Earnest (Mother of Molly Miller-
Beard): Peggy Amos, Dr. & Mrs. John Campbell, Carol 
& Ray Hutchins, Susan Ravenel, Jupy & Tom Stout, 
Bootsy Tucker
Frances Elizabeth Farrington: Pat & Everette Gray-
son
Reno Kirby (Ricky) Farrington (Son of Betty Jo Far-
rington): Pat & Everette Grayson
Sarah Tomlinson Foscue: Ned & Katherine Coving-
ton
John Byron (J.B.) Gibson, Jr.: Peggy Amos
Carolyn Killebrew Harlow (Daughter of Kathleen 
Killebrew): Peggy Holden
Christopher O’Malley Kimsey: Peggy Amos, Pat & 
Everette Grayson
Lee Creech Kimsey: Peggy Amos, Mrs. Thayer Cog-
gin, Elizabeth Conner, Ned & Katherine Covington, 
Lane & Sanders Dallas, Dr. & Mrs. Nido Qubein, Mrs. 
Royster Tucker
Dorothy Kirkman Marshall: Bootsy Tucker
Marion Howell McInnis: James & Barbara Beck, 
Thomas Broadwater, Lucille Duncan, Mr. & Mrs. Nat 
Harrison, Bill & Louise Minor
Corrine K.S. Parker (Mother of Sue Anderson): Mrs. 
Thayer Coggin
Irma Siceloff Price: Peggy Amos, Andrea Cozart, Pat 
& Everette Grayson, Peggy Holden
Don F. Royals (Brother of Dot Coggin): Betty Cog-
gin, Barbara & Bart Lassiter, Dr. & Mrs. Ed Weller
James D. Shelton: Sandra Shelton
Ruby Stanford: Peggy Amos, Claryce Norman
Anna Sherrill Stinson (Mother of Jerry Stinson): 
Eleanor Lagas

In Memoriam
William George Fick, Jr.          September 24

Wesley Memorial UMC
Blood Drive-Dining Room

1225 Chestnut Street, High Point

Sunday, October 27, 2013
9 am - 1:30 pm

To schedule an appointment, please contact Patrick at 
patrick.antrim@redcross.org or 336-413-3331.

Every pint can help save up to 3 lives! All donors will  
receive a free BOGO ticket to Spookywoods at Kersey 

Valley and will be eligible to win a $1,000 Gift Card!
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Wednesdays at Wesley Memorial...

Wednesday Dinners … Come experience the 
good food and fellowship!
Dinner will be served from 5:30 – 6:30 pm every 
Wednesday cooked and served by the wonderful 
chefs of Wesley 100.  The cost is $6.00 for adults, 
$3.00 for those 14-18 years of age and free for 
those under 14. 
Come by the church office to purchase a ticket 
during the week or call the church office to make a 
phone reservation at 884-2204. Walk-in meals will 
also be available. The menus are:

October 2–Baked Chicken, Scalloped Potatoes, 
Peas, Salad, Bread and Dessert. Children’s menu is 
same as adult menu.
October 9–Pork Chop, Stuffing, Carrots, Bread and 
Dessert. Children’s menu is Hot Dog, Chips, and 
Carrots.
October 16–Hamburger, Baked Potato Bar, Apple-
sauce and Dessert. Children’s menu is same as adult 
menu.
October 23–Ham, Potato Salad, Broccoli/Cauli-
flower Salad, Bread and Dessert. Children’s menu is 
Chicken Nuggets, French Fries and Applesauce.
October 30–Eastern Style Chopped Barbecue, 
Baked Beans, Barbecue Slaw, Roll, and Dessert.
Children’s menu is Hot Dog, Chips, Carrots and Des-
sert.

Bible Study Lunch and Mid-Week Communion 
every Wednesday.
Mid-Week Communion is held in 
the Chapel beginning at 11 am, 
led by Jared Stine.  Bible Study 
Lunch is held in the Dining Hall 
at noon, led by Al Ward. The 
cost of lunch provided by Real 
Creations is $5.00 per person. 
Reservations are required by 4 pm on the preceding 
Monday. 

These weekly events help us to connect with one an-
other and God as we seek to grow in our faith. What 
a great way to center yourself during a busy week. All 
are invited to one or both events.

Bible Study


